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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Come to join us at our Easter Hat Parade on the 31st March 2023 at 3pm on the school playground, weather 

permitting. Get crafty and let’s keep our fingers crossed for a dry afternoon! 

 

Easter hats need to be brought in to school on the morning of the 31st March, a prize will be given for the best 2 

hats in each year group. The Rose & Crown will be judging the Easter Hats and have donated the prizes for the 

winners. They would also like to display the Easter Hat winners in the pub over Easter. We would like to thank 

The Rose & Crown for their kind donation of the Easter prizes. 

 

We will also be running a cake stall and a raffle from 2.45pm in the school hall, please can all cake donations be 

brought into school on the Friday morning please. We are raising money for new glockenspiels for Music and a 

new data logger for Science. 

 

I’m sure you would all agree that it will be fabulous to see the children in their Easter Hats and we thank you for 

all your support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs V Atherton & Mrs S Mayes 

Co-Headteachers 
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